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RAM-O-GRAM
Ross Corners Christian Academy Weekly Newsletter

Dear RCCA Families:

I am so thankful for the days we spend here at Ross Corners. Our teachers,
staff and coaches are pouring into the lives, hearts and education of
children, and our hope is to truly make a difference for eternity. 

We praise God for the ministry of RCCA and count it a priveldge to serve
your family and children at school every day. 

"Let us hold fast the confession of our hope without wavering, for he who
promised is faithful. And let us consider how to stir up one another to
love and good works, not neglecting to meet together, as is the habit of
some, but encouraging one another, and all the more as you see the Day
drawing near." Hebrews 10:23-25

God bless you!

Serving Christ,
Mrs. Jeni Chase
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